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Information, Advice and Guidance for 2020/21 Entry

Need further advice on your options now that you’ve received your GCSE results? Maybe your results are better than you thought, or
maybe you haven’t achieved the grades you were expecting. Either way, we’re here to help. Here are the options available to you:

Already applied? You will have received an email from us with the date/time of your specific enrolment slot. Come
along to your slot and you’ll be able to talk through your options with one of our knowledgeable staff.

Haven’t applied yet? No problem. We still have spaces on many of our courses so it’s not too late. Simply go onto our
website (coleggwent.ac.uk) and complete an application form or contact one of our friendly Student Recruitment team
on 01495 333 777 to apply over the phone.

Can’t wait and need to speak to one of our team? No problem. We’re available all day (11am - 4pm) on GCSE Results
day to discuss your options face to face. If you want to pop in, give us a call first so we can manage social distancing
and we’ll organise a time slot for you to drop in. You can call us on 01495 333 096 or 01495 333 084.

Can’t make it on GCSE Results day? No problem as we’re in college and available to help you from GCSE Results day

onwards. To help us to manage social distancing, ring us on one of the numbers above and we’ll arrange a time for you
to pop in and talk to us.

In less of a hurry? Why not drop us an email at Admissions@coleggwent.ac.uk .

Or..... you can ring us on 01495 333 777, though our phone lines can be very busy during the enrolment period, so for a
faster response, please try one of the above options first.
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